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Commencement of the Crown Land Management Act 2016 

The Minister for Lands and Forestry, the Hon Paul Toole MP today announced that the Crown 

Land Management Act 2016 (CLM Act) will commence on 1 July 2018. 

  

A Circular to Councils has been released containing important information for councils to 

review to help prepare for the commencement of the new Act.   

   

New resource available to councils on the OLG webpage 

A recording of the 29 May 2018 webcast on the Classification and Categorisation of Crown 

Reserves has been uploaded to the OLG Crown Lands webpage today. 



Upcoming resources 

The Classification and Categorisation Guidelines discussed in the 29 May webcast and a 

Question and Answer document based on the webcast will be uploaded in the near future. 

Guidance material on PoM preparation and further information about council PoM funding will 

be available later in the month. 

.  

Where to go for further information 

For further information about the impending legislation, including the abovementioned support 

materials and details of upcoming training and events visit the OLG Crown Land webpage 

www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland.  

 

http://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/18-15.pdf
http://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland


General enquiries about OLG’s Crown Land support project should be directed to 1300 117 

784 or by email to councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au. 

Further information on the CLM Act generally, including Native title issues and the Land 

Negotiation Program can be found on the Department of Industry – Lands & Water website. 

mailto:councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/lands

